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FAIRFIELD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

CHARGING AND REMISSIONS POLICY 

MISSION STATEMENT 

At Fairfield Community Primary School we aim to provide a safe, secure environment 

which will promote Happiness and High Standards. 

We aim to meet the needs and celebrate the achievements of all pupils, who, through 

high expectations and high standards of teaching, will reach their own potential 

regardless of ability. 

We offer equal opportunities to all in the belief that Fairfield children will take their 

places as productive, valued and tolerant members of society. 

 

The Education reform Act 1988 laid down that charges should not be made for any 

activities organsied by the school, including those outside the school day, although the 

parents might be invited to make voluntary contribustions. The policy of the school 

Governing Body is: 

1. that parents are asked to note the provisions of the Act; 

2. to emphasise that parental funding is absolutely vital to many activities, trips etc. 

and that without the financial support of parents such activities would not take place; 

3. that parents should be informed of the cost of each activity and requested to make 

voluntary contributions to cover the full cost of the activity; 

4. that, in the case of school outings and trips, the signed consent of parents should be 

sought; 

5. that no child should be omitted from the planned activity because of their parents' 

inability or unwillingness to contribute. 

 


